
								2/3/2021
FUUSM Members and Friends,
We have missed seeing and being with the members and friends of our congregation during the corona virus shutdown of our in-person activities.  We believed that it was important not to risk the contagion, and possibly, the lives of our members and friends since the spring of 2020 as we made our decision to observe safety protocols warranted by the pandemic.  
One positive feature about not meeting in the sanctuary is that our building maintenance costs have decreased along with some of our utility bills.  By using ZOOM and other forms of COVID-safe communications, Sunday services have continued, committees have continued working, the Confluence is still being published, weekly announcements from the church office keep us up to date, the Caring Committee is still finding ways to help those who are struggling, and the men’s and women’s groups continue to support each other without meeting face-to-face.  Last year’s Payroll Protection Program, PPP, (which helped us  to continue to pay our staff at pre-pandemic levels) and the generosity of our long-term members have enabled us to weather this crisis.  We have just learned that FUUSM has been approved for another PPP loan from the most recent allocation. 
FUUSM continues to have a unique and special meaning to us! 
Below you will find two testimonials from members/friends who were willing to share with us the importance of FUUSM to them.   
Haley and Piyush Shukla “Haley and I were talking with some friends about how difficult it had become to find a spiritual family home.  We are a unique family comprised of Christians, Hindus, and Muslims, but rather than identify with one of these faith traditions, we would consider ourselves spirituals seekers.  When we attended our first our first FUUSM service and read their affirmation, it spoke to our soles, and we realized we were really Unitarian-Universalists.  We appreciated that everyone accepted us as we were.  We could only support a religious community that recognizes that love is love.”
Al Tuttle “Chris and I moved from the metropolis of Pittsburgh to rural WV 15 years ago.  Upon finding FUUSM, and joining some three years ago, FUUSM has welcomed Chris and me into a social network of caring, giving, and open-minded individuals.  I have been able to stretch my boundaries and share in collective projects to better ourselves and aid those around us who may be hurting.  Our financial donation to FUUSM helps ensure that this network can continue.  This is why we support FUUSM.” 
The FUUSM Finance Committee has determined that in order to financially support our staff, pay our utilities, and continue to develop important programs to maintain our historic church and RE building, we have set our pledge goal for FY 2021-22 at $120,000.  Last year, we did not meet our pledge goal primarily due to the shrinking pool of pledging families.  The pledge drive begins when you receive this letter.  We would appreciate if all pledges be returned by Sunday, February 21.  If we have not heard from you by then, we will give you a call.
You may use one of the following options to submit your completed pledge form:
 Mail your completed form to the FUUSM Pledge Committee at 232 Third Street, Marietta, OH  45750  (see next page):
1.  Turn your completed form in to the FUUSM office or have Chris Keller put it in the Pledge Committee’s mailbox in the RE building.  
2.  Write the following words in an email send it to:
christinathrasher@yahoo.com
“I pledge ____________ to FUUSM, and I plan to pay my pledge 
weekly______, monthly _____, quarterly_____, or ______yearly.
Don’t forget to type your name; email addresses aren’t always obvious!
3.  If you are interested in a convenient way of making your pledge payment, please consider on-line bill paying with your bank to make and automatic payment from your account.  
4. If you are currently unable to make a pledge, please write that on you pledge form and turn it in using one of the above mentioned.
Please contact one of us if you have any questions:
Sincerely, Your Pledge Team:  George Banziger  740-434-3445  Karen Binkley  740-350-2209 Christine Thrasher 740 -525-7588
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